
 

 
 

  

September 1, 2017 

 

Re:  Change Notification for 155-12300 to 157-00252 

 

To Our Valued Customer: 

 

To better serve your business, we inform you of the following change. 

 

HellermannTyton part number 155-12300 is no longer available.  It is replaced by 

HellermannTyton part number 157-00252.  The difference in these two items is: 

 

Design optimization for improved performance 

 

Our records show that your part number is 1436-1639-ND, 155-12300-ND and the last 

order was placed in 2017. We ask that future purchase orders be placed for the new 

HellermannTyton part number.  Any open orders will be revised to the new part number. 

 

Due to the urgency of this change, we ask that you acknowledge this notification within 

10 business days.  If we do not receive a response, we assume the change can be executed 

as planned without further notice. For additional information or assistance please contact 

your HellermannTyton Customer Service Representative. 

 

We appreciate your support in this change and thank you for your continued business. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kelsey Shrader 

Quality Project Engineer           

Office: 414 355 1130 x 8751 

Email: kshrader@htamericas.com 


